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Notice of Photography and Filming 
 

 

 

 

Portions of the 2024 Massachusetts Land Conservation Conference will be 

videotaped and/or photographed for the educational resource library of the 

Massachusetts Land Trust Coalition (MLTC), and ancillary promotion of the library 

and MLTC's other programs and services. Places where imagery may appear 

include, but are not limited to: website(s), newsletter(s), social media, and reports.  

 

By attending the Massachusetts Land Conservation Conference on Saturday, March 

23 as well as field trips on Fridays April 26 and May 17, you acknowledge your 

consent to be photographed or videotaped. 

 


